



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 
Thank you once again for the magnificent turnout for Mazey Day you all did us 
proud! Please see some of the photos below. 

The children had a lovely transition morning on Tuesday and were excited to meet 
their new teachers and peers that will be in their classes next year. It was lovely to 
welcome back Miss Cane into Skiff Class and we shall also be welcoming Ms Nicholls 
into Dinghy Class with Ms St Pierre from September. It is also with sadness that we 
will be saying good bye to Mrs Symons who is taking time to spend with her family 
and Miss Williams who will be retiring at the end of the term. Both have been valued 
members of staff at Mousehole School and we wish them all the best for the future. 

We had a wonderful music assembly today form the Humphry Davy music 
scholars.They were really inspirational for all of the children and they loved taking 
part in some of the songs with enthusiasm and joy. A big thank you to Mr Bosworth 
and all the students who came along to share their passion and skills of music with 
us. 

Good luck to the members of the choir who are attending the TPAT Music 
Extravaganza on Monday when they will be performing at The Hall for Cornwall 
singing a “Watery Medley”. There are 22 other TPAT schools taking part and we look 
forward to being part of this Trust event. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our school production of “Skeleton 
Island” on Thursday .The tickets are on sale in the office and are 2 tickets per 
family available for a choice of either the 1pm or 6pm productions and they cost 
£2.50. 

This summer Kiers are going to be completing the awaited culvert works in our 
playground to prevent flooding. This will entail us moving the playground to the back 
of the school (current carpark and grassy area). The entrance via Paul Hill will be out 
of action and the children will have to come in via the main entrance. I have 
attached the letter below from Kier to explain in detail. 

I hope you all have a restful weekend as we have two busy weeks ahead of us 
until the end of term 

Best wishes 

Mousehole News 
Friday 4th July 2025 






House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:98
GWYNVER:76
SENNEN:131
PRAA SANDS:164




Whole School attendance: 

91%


Skiff-85%

Lugger- 92.3%

Schooner- 92%

Cornish words of the week! 
“Enys”- island 

The Headteacher award this week goes 
to Arthur and Agnes for their fantastic 

acting in our school production-you are 
in for a treat! Also to Hugo for working 
really hard and challenging himself on 
his reading to try and move up a level. 

Keep up the good work!






  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term:  
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
TPAT Musical Extravaganza 7th July at the hall for Cornwall- 
6.30pm 
Skeleton Island School Production 10th July 1pm and 6pm 
performances 
Minack Theatre -The Cornish Avengers 15th July Lugger 
Class 
Jubilee Pool 16th July  
Harbour skills 17th July in the morning 
Leavers Assembly Friday 18th July  
Last day of the summer term Friday18th July 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 




















BOOK NOWBOOK NOW
9am until 3pm 29  to 31   July 2025 th st

FOR 
KEY STAGE 2 

 
 

 

3 days of musical 
activities for children 
to inspire and motivate

Cornwall’s budding musicians 
Ensembles, composition, improvisation, music

games, creativity, jam sessions, performances and
loads of fun

£120 for 3 days or £42.75 per day
In partnership with Cornwall  Music Service Trust

Hosted at the Truro School Music Block,  Trennick Ln,  Truro TR1 1TH
songtreats.com

S o n g t r e a t s

excellent music education experiences 

 Music Club










